
 
08/28/2020   1:00 PM 
Email Subject: WMA - Teacher Meet and Greet 
 
 
Dear Parent:  

  
Our teachers are so excited to meet all of our new students, and our returning students in 

Montessori, preschool, pre-k, kindergarten, and grades 1-4 at an in-person Meet and Greet next 

Wednesday between 9:30 a.m. and 2:15 p.m.! 

  
To allow for social distancing and one-on-one time between students and their teacher, each student 

will need to sign up for specific, 15 minute time slots. Your child will meet their teacher outside and 

enter the building if you choose. You will receive a link to a Sign Up Genius and more details on this 

event directly from your child’s homeroom teacher.  

  
All students will have the opportunity to meet their teacher and fellow classmates in a virtual setting 

prior to the first day of school. You will receive more details from your homeroom teacher.  

  
We look forward to seeing you! 

  
In Mercy, 

  
Ann Marie Braca 

Principal 

  
Suzanne Gallagher 

Director of Admissions  

 


